Bank of America’s Victoria Rodriguez, left, explains some of the bank’s features to TLU junior Natalie Gutierrez during TLU’s Spring Marketplace yesterday. Fourteen Seguin businesses, all participants in TLU’s Bulldog Buddy program, gave out discount coupons, slices of pizza and lots of free giveaways during the semiannual fair. At the conclusion of the event, Tiger Tote held a drawing for two $25 gas cards, and the winners were Taylor Tate and Ashley Cockerham. For a complete list of the 79 Bulldog Buddy businesses, click here.

http://www.tlu.edu/i/students/bblist.pdf 

News

Black History Month – In February TLU will celebrate Black History Month with a public lecture, Gospel Fest, and a number of events for students celebrating African-American history and heritage.  
Black History Month began in 1926 and is celebrated in February in the United States.  Each year TLU commemorates the month, and this year’s celebration is entitled “Black in America:  The TLU Experience 2009.” 

A cookout featuring The Mwendo Drummers will kick off Black History Month on Sunday, Feb. 1, 6-9 p.m., at the Jackson Park Activity Center. The TLU community is invited to come out and join the Black Student Union for great company, barbecue and music from guest performers The Mwendo Drummers.

On Feb. 3, Burundi native Jean-Marie Ngendahayo, visiting scholar in residence at TLU, will present a public lecture, “The Perception of the USA in Africa.”  His presentation will begin at 9:30 a.m. in Jackson Auditorium.

Ngendahayo has held positions in the Burundian government including minister of foreign affairs and international cooperation, senior political peace negotiator, minister of communications, and Member of Parliament.  He has escaped assassination attempts, lived in exile, and returned to Burundi where he served in Parliament until last summer when government turmoil again sent him into exile, this time to Texas.

Click here to see all of TLU’s Black History Month events. 

http://www.tlu.edu/i/events/blackhist.pdf 
The TLU Black History Month celebration is sponsored by Alpha Phi Alpha, the Black Student Union, Phi Alpha Theta, and the Division of Student Life and Learning.
Miscellaneous
Would you like to spend a week on a Habitat project on a Sioux reservation this summer? Professor Emeritus Layne Hoppe is working with Thrivent Lutheran Financial in its partnership with Habitat for Humanity to organize a project in South Dakota, and he is inviting the TLU community to join him.  Click here to learn more.
http://www.lutheransonline.com/lutheransonline/classifieds/search/details.phtml?ad_id=16303  
